
  

Oshkosh Police Department 

 
Date:    January 9, 2012 
Time:  5:15 P. M. 
Contact:  Officer Joseph Nichols 

(920) 236-5742 
 

Subject:   Recovered Body  
 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

Oshkosh Police Department Detectives have made positive identification on the body of a male recovered from the 
Fox River today.  The name of the person is not being released pending notification and wishes of the family. 
 
Foul play is not suspected, but the matter remains under investigation.      
 
The Oshkosh Police Department will be releasing further information on January 10, 2012 after the notification of 
family members is made.    
 
The Oshkosh Police Department has no further information to release in regards to the missing person investigation.    
 
 
Joseph Nichols 
Crime Prevention Officer 
Oshkosh Police Department 
Office:  (920) 236-5742 
Cell:     (920) 379-3572 
Fax:     (920) 236-5743 
  

 


